
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Building task team meeting - 21 November 

2023 
 

The employer convened a meeting to provide a report regarding the decision taken by the board to move 

the current office to a new, alternative office building. The Department will confirm the name of the new 

building after the processes of the task team have been completed. A task team was mandated to identify 

office space outside the Pretoria CBC. The task team discovered that there were a lot of criminal activities 

around the CBD and buildings were not in good condition. 

 

The PSA noted the report and requested the terms of reference of the task team so that their functions 

and responsibilities could be outlined. The employer committed to providing the requested information by 

27 November 2023. The date of the next task team meeting will be confirmed in due course. 

 

Members will be informed of developments.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: OFFICE OF HEALTH STANDARDS COMPLIANCE (OHSC) 
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